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Australian Juvenile Arthritis Registry 
(AJAR) 

Do you, your child, or a relative have juvenile arthritis or 
another childhood rheumatic disease? 

Do you want to help make a difference? 

The Juvenile Arthritis Foundation Australia (JAFA) has partnered with the 
Australian Paediatric Rheumatology Group (APRG) and the Australian 
Arthritis and Autoimmune Biobanking Collaborative (A3BC) to develop 
the first national registry for juvenile arthritis and related childhood 
rheumatic diseases. 

This will enable a more consistent approach to information, diagnosis 
and treatment for juvenile arthritis and childhood rheumatic diseases 
across Australia. 

•

•

We are looking for people under the age of 25 to join the
registry – basic information will be collected to help us better
understand juvenile arthritis, other childhood rheumatic
diseases and current treatments.

You can also join additional research studies (optional) to
help improve our collective knowledge and treatments – e.g.
surveys, trials, specimen collections and data links.

Please visit a3bc.org.au/ajar-faqs 
to find out more and scan the QR 
code or click the link to register 

your details. 

Link: bit.ly/3YGxEOe

https://a3bc.org.au/ajar-faqs/
https://redcap.sydney.edu.au/surveys/?s=DWDDWXNK9DXYXLYA
https://bit.ly/3YGxEOe

